We have an update on the WPR reports that do not currently have data for FFY 2023 or FFY 2024. The tentative dates to include that WPR data in those reports are:

•	FFY 2023 data will be available 12/27/23.
•	October 2023 data will be available 1/3/24.

All subsequent months will update on their usual date. 

A reminder that the following reports are affected:
•	Work Participation Report 01: WPR Details Report - July 2021 Onwards
•	Work Participation Report 02: WPR by Contract Agency Summary - July 2021 Onwards
•	WPASS WPR Monthly Incentive Report

To view previous report announcements, visit: https://dcf.wisconsin.gov/w2/researchers/stats/messagecenter 
If you have any questions regarding WPR reports, please email us at
DCFDFESBARRequest@Wisconsin.gov.

It is necessary to periodically update and re-load the data that WPR reports rely on. The re-load requires that data and WPR to be unavailable for a period of time, and the re-load is currently underway for the FFY 2023 (October 2022 – September 2023). In the meantime, WPR reports do not have data for FFY 2023 or FFY 2024.
